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ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

 
This Supplemental Bid Bulletin No. 1 is being issued to further clarify, modify and 

amend items, specifications in the Bid Documents to address key issues for the 

“PROCUREMENT OF TWO (2) UNITS MOTOR VEHICLES FOR MIRDC VEHICLE 

RE-FLEETING PROGRAM” 

 

 

The Pre-bid Conference schedule on Wednesday, April 04, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. as indicated 

in the Invitation to Bid will push through despite the notice being posted only April 06, 

2018. Philgeps failed to upload the Invitation to Bid on March 26, 2018 despite several 

attempts due to system error. As per advice of the Philgeps Customer Service 

Representative and due to the urgency of the project to be bid, the dates as posted in 

Philgeps will be followed. 

 

 

 This shall form an integral part of the Bidding Documents for the “PROCUREMENT 

OF TWO (2) UNITS MOTOR VEHICLES FOR MIRDC VEHICLE RE-FLEETING 

PROGRAM” 

 

 

 For the guidance and information of all concerned.  

 

 

Sgd. 

MS. AUREA T. MOTAS  

BAC Chairman  

Metals Industry Research and Development Center 


